
  November 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

New Caterers for January 2025 
 

Uplands Manor are changing our catering providers in January, which will include a new meal booking system (app) for 
parents use, info about the app to follow.  Meals will need to be booked in advance by parents to enable your child gets 
the meal selection they prefer.  Closing time for daily bookings will be 9.00am, meals can no longer be booked in the 
classroom. 
 

If you do not order your child’s meal by the cut-off time, a limited menu will be offered (Pasta or Jacket Potatoes only 
depending on day) or sandwiches.  
 
As all Reception-Year 2 children are entitled to Universal Free Meals, parents that have previously provided a packed lunch 
from home, have the option to pick a sandwich option on the app at no cost.   
 

Details about the new providers, new menus can be found by using the QR code below or on the school website under 
“Parent Information – School Meals, New Caterers Jan 2025”. Or cut and paste the following link to your internet search 
bar:  https://bit.ly/498pfII  (Info about app will be added soon) 
 

Please take a look at the new service available to all our pupils.   
 

We can confirm that meal price will remain at £2.53 for those who pay for their meals. 
 
For halal options, please continue to choose the vegetable/fish options, a Halal option will also be added later in 2025.   
 

Pupil’s with Allergies 

For pupil’s that have allergies, parents will need to complete an online Special Diet request form, to enable your child 

will have the correct dietary requirements visible when booking your child’s meal selection.   
 

Please use the ABM QR code below to complete the questionnaire no later Friday 13 December, earlier preferably, as 
meals cannot be provided unless this has been completed.  Alternatively, please copy and paste the 
following web address to your search bar:  https://airtable.com/appVNMscyybLE9fIE/shri8ob4AXAY0fkfY 
 

More details regarding this new service and the app will be sent out in the next few weeks. 
 

We thank you for working with us to provide your child with the best meal service in the New Year. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Head Teacher 

https://bit.ly/498pfII

